Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS

Monthly newsletter of the Danish-American Chamber of Commerce, New York. <u>View this email in your browser</u>

# DANISH-AMERICAN CHAMBER OF COMMERCE



# Newsletter April 2020

Dear Members and broader community

I hope you and your loved ones are all well and healthy in these difficult times.

It is clear that the Tri-State Area and NYC in particular are under siege and, by all accounts, there is still some way to go before the storm passes.

So far at DACC, we have decided not to get in the way or act as middlemen in the dissemination of important official notices and thus run the risk of stalling or misrepresenting vital information. This remains our position.

For all COVID-19 related news and updates and for all health-related needs, we refer you to the proper authorities:

The City of New York

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

Embassy of Denmark, USA

The Danish Health Authority

## Pressing business and work-life issues

While most current acute needs are best addressed by the appropriate Danish and U.S. authorities, we are fully aware that our membership might be dealing with pressing business and work-life issues. These will of course grow in severity as we move

#### THIS MONTH:

**COVID-19 situation** 

#### **UPCOMING EVENTS:**

Pending COVID-19, our events

will be cancelled until further

notice

Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS

If you have any urgent needs that you believe that our network might be able to solve or answer, please email our <u>Secretariat</u> and we will work hard to activate our immediate resources and network to the best of our ability.

As of now, we will also start to share relevant information, materials and stories on our <u>LinkedIn</u> <u>company page</u>. We believe that this platform has a strong enough business focus to allow for this balance.

This is a time to stand together as a community. As soon as appropriate, we will launch a platform to provide and facilitate the exchange of ideas and meet local needs as well as help and support and solicit such input from the broader Danish-American business community. It is our belief that by activating our network we can provide tangible help and support for each other.

Best wishes and stay safe,

Anders Jensen, President

Danish-American Chamber of Commerce

### **SUSTAINING MEMBERS!**











#### wemper yet?

- About DACCNY
- Membership
  Benefits
- Membership
   Application

Find the best membership level for you <u>here!</u>

#### Your Ad Here!

Do you want to get your company in front of hundreds of senior executives in the Tri-State Area? Advertise in the DACC Newsletter.

Contact DACC at <u>daccny@daccny.com</u> for details.



PLEASE SUPPORT DACC BY SHARING OUR EVENTS WITH YOUR SOCIAL NETWORK!









Copyright © 2020 Danish-American Chamber of Commerce All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

